Dear Enfield Council,

I am writing to object to many aspects of the Draft local plan. We moved to Enfield 10 years ago and part of the reason for this was the good balance between town, residential and greenbelt areas. The charm and unique character of Enfield is largely down to its position near the greenbelt, encouraging walking, running and cycling in the country side. It is important that new housing is built, but there should be a focus on available brownfield sites. We all know importance of the countryside for the survival of our environment and to consider further destroying it at this current time it's unthinkable. There are also many other benefits for us all of being located close to countryside, for example good mental health, as recent research has evidenced.

Please do not build on the Crews Hill site. I think having wonderful garden centres close by is a great benefit and also draws many people into the area. These garden centres also encourage local people to develop their own gardens, which is of further benefit to the environment, including birds, animals and insects. I also particularly object to building on either side of the A110 and the expansion of the Tottenham Hotspur training ground.